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Comments: The Unitas is classified as a Wilderness area and must be maintained as such. Domestic livestock,

specifically sheep in this situation, are not wild animals and do not belong in this Wilderness area. Not only are

they threatening native animals of the area for consumption of food but domestic sheep also transmit disease to

native big horn sheep. No domestic animals have the right to be allowed into this or any  Wilderness area and

this land and its native wildlife should not be sacrificed for the profit of ranchers and the USFS.


